Federal Aviation
Administration

CHARTING NOTICE

Date: February 10, 2025
To: Users of: All aeronautical products and data services
From: Aeronautical Information Services, AJV-A

Subject: Geographic Name Changes: Gulf of Mexico to Gulf of America, Denali to Mount
McKinley

Please be advised that the FAA is in the process of updating our data and charts to show a name change
from the Gulf of Mexico to the Gulf of America and a name change from Denali to Mount McKinley.
This will be targeted for the next publication cycle.

This Charting Notice implements President Trump's direction in Executive Order 14172, "Restoring
Names That Honor American Greatness," that the names be changed.

View Aeronautical Information Services Safety Alerts and Charting Notices at
(https://www.faa.gov/air traffic/flight info/aeronav/safety alerts/)

for awareness of chart and data corrections. A page subscription service is available.

For awareness or participation in a public forum to identify issues concerning safety and usefulness of aeronautical
charts and flight information products/services, and discuss change proposals to specifications and methodologies
visit Aeronautical Charting Meeting (Chart Group) at (https://www.faa.gov/air_traffic/flight info/aeronav/acf/).
A page subscription service is available.

For aeronautical data or charting inquiries visit the Aeronautical Information Portal
(https://nfdc.faa.gov/nfdcApps/controllers/PublicSecurity/nfdcLogin)
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